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Wander Woman
Knowing your users stimulates your imagination and helps you create
more exciting and effective design solutions. But there is a problem:
the normal conception of 'the user' is incomplete and based on
outdated notions. These notions of simple, direct relationships
between people and products are no longer valid in today's complex,
technologically interconnected world. This fun and practical book with
a set of cards will change the way readers think about users.
Rethinking Usersintroduces a radical new approach that questions some
of our most fundamental ideas about the nature of user experience. It
points to new opportunities to create products and services that help
users in new ways. The book includes a deck of user archetype cards
and step-by-step team activities for unlocking new user-centered
thinking and design inspiration. For designers, design researchers,
strategists, innovators, product managers, and entrepreneurs in almost
any field.

Dissertation Abstracts International
The action–based guide to powerful, influential organizational
storytelling Circle of the 9 Muses captures the best practices of the
world?s most influential story consultants and knowledge workers to
help you find, tell, and draw value from your organizational stories
as impetus for action. This rich toolbox is loaded with fun, graphical
instructions and dozens of unique, replicable, and facilitated
processes that require no special training or expertise. You?ll
discover your organization?s hidden narrative assets, use different
templates and frameworks to tell the stories of your past, present,
and future and then draw team members into rich meaning–making
dialogue that translates into action. These activities can be
exercised in endless permutations, and expert advice steers you toward
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the right activity for a specific purpose, including managing change,
setting strategy, onboarding, defining the brand, engaging supporters
or customers, merging cultures, building trust, and much more.
Organizational storytelling is a powerful managerial tool and an
essential change management technique. This is about your influence as
a leader. Knowing the right story to tell and how to deliver it
effectively gives you and your organization enormous influence, and
helps connect employees to strategy by providing understanding,
belief, and motivation in their personal contribution. This book is
the ultimate field guide to becoming an influential storyteller, with
concrete, actionable guidance toward all the storytelling
fundamentals. Identify your organization?s "narrative assets" Craft an
elegant, well–constructed organizational story Capture, bank, and
share stories with extraordinary engagement Facilitate a dialogue to
draw out meaning and induce change The growing interest surrounding
organizational storytelling has many change agents focused on "trying
to tell better stories," but goals are useless without a plan of
action. Circle of the 9 Muses helps you weave narrative wisdom into
organizational development activities, engaging employees and driving
change.

The Archetype of Wisdom
For more than 30 years, Yoga Journal has been helping readers achieve
the balance and well-being they seek in their everyday lives. With
every issue,Yoga Journal strives to inform and empower readers to make
lifestyle choices that are healthy for their bodies and minds. We are
dedicated to providing in-depth, thoughtful editorial on topics such
as yoga, food, nutrition, fitness, wellness, travel, and fashion and
beauty.

The Prophet Archetype
This is the tarot book that will show you how to work with basic
psychological and archetypal symbolism so you can really understand
the synchronicity of the major arcana.

Archetype, Attachment, Analysis
Archetypes at WorkTM is a new cutting-edge method to assess and
develop people and organizations to become fit for the future.
Archetypes are underlying patterns of human nature and experience.

Gaia Oracle
Highly innovative work presenting a piercing interpretation of the
tarot in terms of Jungian psychology. Through analogy with the
humanities, mythology and the graphic arts, the significance of the
cards is related to personal growth and individuation. The major
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arcana becomes a map of life, and the hero's journey becomes something
that each individual can relate to the symbolism of the cards and
therefore to the personal life.

Angel Answers
Archetypes in Branding: A Toolkit for Creatives and Strategists offers
a highly participatory approach to brand development. Combined with a
companion deck of sixty original archetype cards, this kit will give
you a practical tool to: Reveal your brand's motivations, how it moves
in the world, what its trigger points are and why it attracts certain
customers. Forge relationships with the myriad stakeholders that
affect your business. Empower your team to access their creativity and
innovate with integrity. Readers will use this tool over and over
again to inform and enliven brand strategy, and to create resonant and
authentic communications. For more information visit
www.archetypesinbranding.com.

The Dream Pack
Print's Best Letterheads & Business Cards 4
Enterprise Patterns and MDA
This book reports on cutting-edge research and best practices in
developing innovative service systems. It covers issues concerning the
suitability of a given system for human use, human services, and
excellent human experiences. It explores a wide range of ways in which
human factors in engineering, ergonomics, human–computer interaction
(HCI), cognitive engineering, and many other disciplines can
contribute to the design and management of service systems. It
considers aspects related to cost effectiveness, ethics, and privacy,
among others, and covers applications in many areas, from healthcare
to education, transportation, and the economy. Based on the AHFE 2020
Virtual Conference on the Human Side of Service Engineering, held on
July 16–20, 2020, the book provides readers with a comprehensive
overview of current research and future challenges in the field of
service engineering, together with practical insights into the
development of innovative services for various kinds of organizations.

Jung and Tarot
“A twisty, thought-provoking futuristic tale that unnerves and
enthralls.” –Family Circle In a future where women are a rare
commodity, Emma fights for freedom but is held captive by the love of
two men—one her husband, the other her worst enemy. If only she could
remember which is which . . . In the stunning first volume of a twoPage 3/14
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book series that will appeal to readers of William Gibson and Philip
K. Dick, Emma wakes with her memory wiped clean. Her husband, Declan—a
powerful and seductive man—narrates the story of her past, but Emma’s
dreams contradict him. They show her war, a camp where girls are
trained to be wives, and love for another man. Something inside warns
her not to speak of these things, but the line between her dreams and
reality is about to shatter forever.

Archetypes in Branding
What gives you joy? This beautiful journal from His Holiness the Dalai
Lama and Archbishop Desmond Tutu gives you all the space you need to
notice and record what gives you joy. Arranged as a 365-day companion,
it prompts you with inspiring quotes from The Book of Joy to help
transform their joy practices into an enduring way of life. It is the
perfect companion for The Book of Joy's many passionate readers as
well as the perfect gift for anyone looking to live a more joyful.
Share the joy!

ARCHEO
Carl Jung carved the Latin inscription "VOCATUS ATQUE NON VOCATUS DEUS
ADERIT" above the front door of his home in Kusnacht, Switzerland. In
English the translation reads: Called, or not called, God will be
present. In his first book, Jung & Remote Viewing, Dr. David Shaver
explored the field of extra-sensory perception from both
psychoanalytic and philosophical perspectives. Now he explores the
sphere of prophecy and demonstrates how prophecy is an empirical
verification of Jung's Latin inscription. Drawing from Hebrew,
Christian, Muslim, Buddhist, and Native American sacred writings,
prophecy is found to have the same progressive stages regardless of
culture or religion. Additionally, both Jungian and mythological
writings reveal the presence of prophecy even in individuals of no
particular tradition of faith. Prophecy as revelation through grace
transforms individuals and provides new meaning through creative
growth.

Lilith
Enterprise Patterns and MDA teaches you how to customize any archetype
pattern–such as Customer, Product, and Order–to reflect the
idiosyncrasies of your own business environment. Because all the
patterns work harmoniously together and have clearly documented
relationships to each other, you’ll come away with a host of reusable
solutions to common problems in business-software design. This book
shows you how using a pattern or a fragment of a pattern can save you
months of work and help you avoid costly errors. You’ll also discover
how–when used in literate modeling–patterns can solve the difficult
challenge of communicating UML models to broad audiences. The
Page 4/14

Free Copy PDF Archetype Cards
configurable patterns can be used manually to create executable code.
However, the authors draw on their extensive experience to show you
how to tap the significant power of MDA and UML for maximum
automation. Not surprisingly, the patterns included in this book are
highly valuable; a blue-chip company recently valued a similar, but
less mature, set of patterns at hundreds of thousands of dollars. Use
this practical guide to increase the efficiency of your designs and to
create robust business applications that can be applied immediately in
a business setting.

Spirit of Archetypes
The Answer is Simple-A handwritten guide to The Wild Unknown Tarot. Written and illustrated
by Kim Krans.

Sacred Contracts
This deck of 60 archetype cards is the companion tool to the book,
Archetypes In Branding: A Toolkit for Creatives and Strategists. Use
them to reveal your brand's motivations, enhance trust with
stakeholders, resolve brand inconsistencies and generate magnetic
demand.

Runway Runaway
'Applying the principles . . . outlined in this book in your own life
may be the most important thing you do for your health this decade.'
Christiane Northrup, MD, author of Women's Bodies, Women's Wisdom A
collaboration between a traditionally trained physician and a medical
intuitive, The Creation of Health illuminates the deep connection
between emotional dysfunction and physical illness. It describes the
role that emotional disturbances play in the most common diseases and
ailments, from influenza, the common cold and arthritis to diabetes,
heart disease and cancer. After an introduction to intuitive medicine
and its relationship to conventional medicine, Dr Shealy offers a
traditional account of a particular disease or ailment, while Dr Myss
sheds light on the deeper emotional and psychic causes of the illness
though her corresponding energy analysis. Confirming the link between
illness and emotion, The Creation of Health puts forward a
groundbreaking vision of holistic healing. Caroline Myss, PhD, is a
sought-after motivational speaker on spirituality and personal power.
She is the author of the bestselling Anatomy of the Spirit and Why
People Don't Heal and How They Can. She lives in Chicago. C. Norman
Shealy, MD, PhD, is the director of the Shealy Institute for
Comprehensive Pain and Health Care in Springfield, Missouri, and
founder of the American Holistic Medical Association.
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Circle of the 9 Muses
Far back in time, light from the underlying fabric of creation burst
forth creating the super-luminous event through which our Universe was
born. Time began its endless journey through ever-expanding space. The
early universe was simply a sea of particles floating through space
and time. But life's invisible wheels were already in motion and over
time the sea of particles became a sea of stars from which Gaia, our
Earth, was born - a living, breathing entity - our Goddess, our Mother
and our reflection. The Gaia Oracle, a beautiful new oracle set from
bestselling artist Toni Carmine Salerno, consists of 45 richly
illustrated cards designed to point you in love's direction and help
you find the answers you seek.

The Wild Unknown Tarot Guidebook
This anthology brings together essays, rituals, and unique artwork
dedicated to the Queen of the Night and the Dark Goddess of the
Qliphoth. Denied and rejected, worshipped and venerated, Lilith has
been a part of the Western culture for ages. Viewed both as a
beautiful seductress and a ruthless demon, she is the Serpent in the
Garden of Eden, the first woman, and the primary initiatrix into the
mysteries of the dark side of the Qabalistic Tree of Life. Her rites
are the works of love and pain, sex and transgression, transcendence
and immanence, for she exists at the roots of all desire of all humans
past, present, and future. This archetype has never been fully grasped
in its profundity and is constantly unfolding, challenging us to
recognize our fears and passions and to transform them into tools of
power. In this book you will find personal accounts of practitioners
who ventured into the sacred and unholy garden of the Dark Queen of
Sitra Ahra and returned transformed and empowered by her gnosis.
Spells and invocations, dream magic and guided meditations, visions
and stories of intimate encounters with Lilith - all this is contained
in this unique anthology, written from the perspective of the Left
Hand Path and the Draconian Tradition. Compiled and edited by Asenath
Mason, the book contains articles and contributions from Ahohlan
Castart, Alisa Jones, Bill Duvendack, Edgar Kerval, Kai'Nathera,
Katie Anderson, Leonard Dewar, Lucien von Wolfe, Mike King, Martha
Gray, Nemo.V, and Selene-Lilith.

Advances in the Human Side of Service Engineering
The Seven Basic Plots
Caroline Myss has created a unique set of 72 Archetype Cards, each
individually designed to provide the basic Light and Shadow Attributes
of a different Archetype. The deck also contains six blank cards on
which you can create your own Archetypes. Also includes an instruction
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booklet.

Archetype Cards
New York Times best-selling author Caroline Myss draws from her years
as a medical intuitive to show that healing is not only physical; it
is also a mystical phenomenon that transcends reason. Inspired by
ordinary people who overcame a wide array of physical and
psychological ailments—from rheumatoid arthritis to cancer—Caroline
dove into the works of the great mystics to gain a deeper
understanding of healing’s spiritual underpinnings. Based on these
studies, she demonstrates how conventional and holistic medicine often
fall short in times of need. Both systems rely upon a logical approach
to curing illness when there is nothing reasonable about the
emotional, psychological, or spiritual influences behind any ailment.
Integral to this mystical healing approach is the engagement of the
soul, which we experience through exploring our seven shadow passions,
building an empowered inner self around our seven inherent graces, and
learning how to work with the mystical laws that govern it. This
knowledge holds the key to understanding what it means to defy gravity
and break through the boundaries of ordinary thought. You can heal any
illness. You can channel grace. And you can learn to live fearlessly.

Archetypes at Work
Archetypes in Branding
Archetype, Attachment, Analysis is a well-researched presentation of
new material that offers a revision and reinterpretation of Jung's
archetypal hypothesis. The author's ground breaking new exploration of
expanding knowledge from other disciplines such as cognitive science
and developmental psychology, and attachment theory and research
evidence sheds important new light on Jungian theory and practice.
Using information gathered through laboratory investigations and
natural observational studies Jean Knox brings the notion of
archetypes up to date and considers the implications of new paradigms
for clinical work with patients. This book will become essential
reading for all professionals and students of analytical psychology.

Defy Gravity
"This book at last provides a comprehensive answer to the age-old
riddle of whether there are only a small number of 'basic stories' in
the world. Using a wealth of examples, from ancient myths and folk
tales, via the plays and novels of great literature to the popular
movies and TV soap operas of today, it shows that there are seven
archetypal themes which recur throughout every kind of storytelling."
"But this is only the prelude to an investigation into how and why we
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are 'programmed' to imagine stories in these ways, and how they relate
to the inmost patterns of human psychology. Drawing on a vast array of
examples, from Proust to detective stories, from the Marquis de Sade
to E.T., Christopher Booker then leads us through the extraordinary
changes in the nature of storytelling over the past 200 years, and why
so many stories have 'lost the plot' by losing touch with their
underlying archetypal purpose."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary field
provided by Blackwell North America, Inc. All Rights Reserved

Archetype Cards- A 78 Card Deck and Guidebook
Outlines ten step to help readers connect with their authentic spirt
and live a peaceful and joyous life.

Archetype
The Decline and Fall of the United States of America
A perceptive guide to the future that is guaranteed to entertain,
amuse, and enlighten. Shuffle the cards, pick one from each of three
decks representing the Planets, Signs, and Houses, place them side by
side, and read across to get answers to questions about future love,
career, and financial moves. 36 shrinkwrapped cards with comprehensive
instruction booklet.

ARCHETYPES
Source: Wikia. Pages: 47. Chapters: A.I., ASDFer, Ally Soldiers,
AlphaMechs, Apocolypse, Arcana, Archangel, Archlords, Arctic HERO,
Arctic Ice, Armored Ride, Asgardian Cards, Aura, BioTech, Bionic
Heroes, Bionicrusader, Black Light, Black Roses, Black Star, Blazing
Inferno, Burning HERO, CPU, Celestial Gods, Chaos Command, Claymores,
Cosmic Synchro Monsters, Crusader, Crusaders of the Arcana, Cyber
Heroes, Darcel, Dark Clown, Dark Counterpart, Dark Harpies, Dark
Knight, Darkfin, Darkness Dragon, Demon Lords, Diabound, Doctrine
Spirits, Elemental Deities, Elemental Empress, Elemental Zombies,
Emblem Frame, Enfinity, Entities of the Galaxy, Equipons and
Equipedrons, Evil Synchros, Evil Tuners, Excavated, Fallen Heroes,
Fancy Hero, Fancy Heroes, Fantasy Dolls, Feared, Fire Order, Freedom
Fighters, Freud's Garden Beasts, Gadget HERO, Gadget Star, Gears,
Genesis, Glory HERO, Goblin Gang, Gorgon Sisters, Gorgoness, Grand
Sorceress, Grenade, Harpie's Brother, Holon, Jetstream, Knights of the
Arcana, Lightning Deity, Lover Fairies, Lunedoll, Magician, Majestic,
Majestic Dawn Monarchs, Mech Revolution, Mirage Empress, Mirage Wings,
Mythical Beasts, Nagina's, Natural Disaster Masters, Neo, Ninjutsu,
Nitro, Nothingness, O Weapon, Pixel HERO, Practitioner, Robotic HERO,
Roman Deities, Roselianne, Sadistic HERO, Septerra Heroes, Shaolin,
Shining Star, Signer Dragon Descendants, Skylords, Slime, Sonic,
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Starlight, Storm Statue, Succubi, Team Rogue, Test Number, The Cosmos,
The Phoenix Set, Total Defense, Tour Guide, Trolls, Truename, TypeZero, Ultimate Miracle, Valkyries, Vice, Vulcanauts, Warrior, White
Shadow, Whitewing, Wolven, Zodiac Warrior. Excerpt: A.I. stands for
Artificial Intelligence. In Japanese the word used jinkouchinou, ( )
meaning Artificial Intelligence. These cards are seen exclusively in
Alex Gailson's Fan Fiction "Yu-Gi-Oh! Call of Destiny." In the story,
these cards were created by Chumley Huffington as a prize for winning
the International Duel Compet

The Creation of Health
Politicianthe dirtiest word in the English language. says Jacob
Pirandello Kharinsky, a character in this book hailed as the
UNDERGROUND CLASSIC OF OUR GENERATION: The DECLINE and FALL of THE
UNITED STATES of AMERICA part I. (A theme which implies many things,
possibilities and perspectives.) Jake Kharinsky discovers himself in
an unknown labyrinth, a clandestine initiation, and is unable to
recall what leads him there. Stranger than fiction events and stories
unfoldwith aesthetic word play, symbolism, humor and an architectured
structure, as if crafted and written by a musician, to lead one into
an expansion of consciousness, a journey of the mind, right into the
HEART & UNCONSICOUS of AMERICA and beyond. At times, engaging a
psychological evaluation of the American political mind, and ways out
of the swamps and wastelands. Jakes visionary pursuits for the meaning
of life and his endless patriotic studies into the nature and origins
of our political, social, and cultural realities leads him to write an
Underground Notebook which will one day be a condensed guide for the
coming dark era of: collapse, fascism, empire, civil war and
revolution, though the Notebook is written with hopes towards
identifying and preventing this disaster. (The Decline and Fall
fleshes out what Emmanuel Goldsteins The Book, from Orwells 1984, may
look like today.) America, as we are conditioned and believe we know
it to be, is dissolving before our very eyes. Ask yourself: what is it
that is not being said? This analysis is not a black and white, an Us
vs. Them simplification or pessimism (as many still hold to valid
ideals in a system that no longer works for We the people.) There is
no simple view, traveling towards our future from the elusive
illusions of the past. Prophetic, DYSTOPIAN, at times surrealin a
exploratory epic seeking to make sense of it all, utilizing both
fiction and non-fiction. Raising questions about how the spectrums of
cultures and power influence and create our realities and
consciousnesshow blind wealth, corruption, greed and propaganda orbit
and control our lives behind seemingly invisible curtains and veils.
Dynamic changes with every chapter and the flowing weight of
compelling content draws and gravitates the reader to see the world
differently and envision new possibilities. ( A recipe for REVOLUTION?
A GENERAL STRIKE? In the organizing a grassroots Aquarian Renaissance
Movement ) Endless hours of entertainment and edifying knowledge &
inspiration.*** A book unlike ever before written, yet following
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through on a lineage & fusion of varied literary traditions, schools
of thought, and paradigms suffused with humor and knowledge. A
justified literate denial of the two party bankster corporate diseased
entity of the machine grinding our lives away. A welcoming and
inviting challenge to trace the angst of our contemporary American
wasteland and world nightmare to blaze through this storm. , Rebridge
and pick up where our ancient Renaissance and organic connections were
cut off, and leave the old world behind. GET INITIATED!!! Author can
be viewed reading excerpt on Youtube under: information8090:
http://youtu.be/mkWyFYfT_8Q [Back cover]: A Book for both genuine
LIBERALS and CONSERVATIVES, and beyond, who are utterly disgusted with
Democrats and Republicans A genre of both Kafkaesque Dystopian
fiction, & non-fiction (the Orwellian BOOK within the book), inviting
the reader on a journey of Mind, Concept, Metaphor and Languageof
questions and provocations, Aesthetics and Spirituality; to evoke,
articulate, and gather all those things that are collectively on our
minds, confused yet envisioned, as a Nation, and as a World; of which
we all possess pieces, and herein begin to puzzle together these
telling elements: Of Politics, History, Religion, Culture, Education,
Philosophy and Deconstruction of our Ideologies, whose $old out and
manipulated Idea$ have warped the

Rethinking Users
Dream master David Fontana has assembled in "The Dream Pack"
everything a person needs to dream more vividly and memorably, to keep
a record of these dreams as sort of an "inner diary", and to learn
from dreams a way toward self-understanding and fulfillment. Includes
a journal, 22-card deck of dream archetypes, and a colorful eye mask.
200 illustrations.

Karma Cards
In ANGEL INSPIRATION, Diana showed us how to tap into the awesome
power of the angels. In ANGEL ANSWERS she brings us lessons from the
angels advising us how we should live our lives in the bewildering
modern world. From relationships with children or friends to
illnesses, from understanding why some people become addicted to drugs
or alcohol and how to alleviate their problems, to strategies for
bringing about greater equality in the world, Diana covers a vast
array of the biggest questions faced by humanity.Full of the wisdom
and inspiration that she has gleaned over years of angel work, ANGEL
ANSWERS is the book Diana's army of fans has been waiting for and is
also the perfect introduction to her writing.

Archetype of the Apocalypse
Yu-GI-Oh Card Maker - Archetype
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Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark
Office
The Tarot Book
Presents fresh research and powerful stories to give voice to a new
generation of women driven by challenge and change Offers compelling
advice on how to make wandering a life strategy, not just a series of
unplanned events Includes probing questions and thought-provoking
exercises to help readers find peace in life's chaos and confusion
2011 Axiom Award Gold Medal winner in the category of Women in
Business There’s a new generation of high-achieving women
today—confident, ambitious, accomplished, driven. And yet, as master
coach Marcia Reynolds discovered, many of them are also anxious,
discontented, and frustrated. They’re constantly questioning their
purpose, juggling multiple roles, and reevaluating their goals. As a
result they’re restless—they move from job to job, from challenge to
challenge, almost on impulse. They’re wander women. Existing personal
growth books, so focused on empowerment and encouragement, can’t help
these women. They don’t need to find their voice—they know how to
roar. They don’t expect balance in their lives—but they long to find
peace in the chaos. They aren’t necessarily focused on gaining a seat
in the boardroom—they want projects that mean something or businesses
they run on their own. Reynolds helps wander women understand the
roots of their restlessness and make their wandering a conscious
strategy, not a reaction. Drawing on extensive research and interviews
she illuminates the needs that drive their decisions and the core
assumptions that lock them into rigid perfectionist patterns. She
offers a wealth of exercises and practices that will enable wander
women to reset their mental programming, discover new ways of finding
direction, and thoughtfully choose and plan their futures, whether
they climb the corporate ladder, find satisfaction below the glass
ceiling, or set out on their own. For every woman plagued by
frustration and self-doubt—“Will what I’ve done ever feel good
enough?”—Wander Woman sets the stage to uncover the answers to life’s
tough questions about meaning and purpose, significance and value, and
the legacy you can leave from a life lived well.

The Archeo: Personal Archetype Cards
This book analyzes the rise of the earliest Greek temples through an
innovative phenomenological approach, in which lived experiences are
assumed as key tools of investigation. Accordingly, much space is
dedicated to exploring the connections that tied the Greeks to their
surroundings environment, by surviving records of Greek religion,
poetry, art, philosophy and architecture from the archaic times. This
framework sheds a new light on the relationship between 'human' and
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'divine' in the ancient Greek world, suggesting that the archetypal
structure of temple was devised to facilitate a particular kind of
experience, that of the Divine. Such an experience produced a break
from ordinary and profane life, allowing a special awareness to be
gained. The findings and method of this book enable us to bridge the
gap between our present days and that distant era, rediscovering our
ancient past as an endless source of inspiration

Yoga Journal
The collective belief in Armageddon has become more powerful and
widespread in the wake of recent terrorist attacks. Edward Edinger
looks at the chaos predicted by the Book of Revelation and relates it
to current trends including global violence, AIDS, and apocalyptic
cults.

The Book of Joy Journal
Caroline Myss, author of the New York Times bestsellers Anatomy of the
Spirit and Why People Don’t Heal and How They Can, presents an
exciting, highly original program in this long-awaited book. Based on
her internationally popular workshop of the same name, Sacred
Contracts is a brilliant synthesis of psychology, healing guidance,
and spiritual insight. As a medical intuitive, Myss has found that
people often don’t understand their purpose in life, which has led to
a spiritual malaise of epidemic proportions. This metaphysical disease
in turn leads to depression, anxiety, fatigue, and eventually physical
illness. But our purpose—our individual Sacred Contract—is often
difficult to apprehend. For this reason, Myss developed an enjoyable
and ingenious process for deciphering your own Contract using a new
theory of archetypes that builds on the works of Jung, Plato, and
contemporary thinkers. She first recounts how the concept of Sacred
Contracts took form in myths and other cultural traditions through the
ages. She then examines the lives of the spiritual masters and
prophets—Abraham, Jesus, the Buddha, and Muhammad—whose archetypal
journeys illustrate the four stages of a Sacred Contract and provide
clues for discovering your own. With her signature motivational style
and stories, Myss explains how you can identify your particular
spiritual energies, or archetypes—the gatekeepers of your higher
purpose—and use them to help you find out what you are here on earth
to learn and whom you are meant to meet. In coming to know your
archetypal companions, you also begin to see how to live your life in
ways that make the best use of your personal power and lead you to
fulfill your greatest—in fact, your divine—potential. In this process,
you learn how to see your life—and the lives of others—symbolically,
allowing you to manage your personal power without getting caught up
in emotional drama. You will also learn how to fulfill your Sacred
Contract: what you and only you are here on earth to do. Finally, Myss
offers specific guidance for locating your physical and emotional
vulnerabilities and healing any susceptible areas. Both visionary and
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practical, Sacred Contracts is a completely unique process of selfdiscovery and spiritual archaeology and a bold, powerful work of
spiritual wisdom.
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